
 

                                               
 

 

Dear Tutors and Learners: 

 

Celebrate 40 years of Literacy at the State Library by participating in an exciting 

reading and writing challenge called Writer to Writer. 

 

The 2024 Writer to Writer Challenge is a chance for learners to:  

❖ share thoughts with others in writing  

❖ relate what was read in a book/story or poem and tell how it 

connects to your own life  

❖ become a writer yourself!  

  

We hope that you will use the Writer to Writer Challenge as part of your regular 

tutoring as a way to promote reading for meaning and enjoyment, and to practice 

writing skills.  

 

Using Writer to Writer is a terrific way to check off many of your SMART goals as 

well and it is easy as 1-2-3. 

 

 
 

For entry forms or Challenge rules, please check with your Literacy Office. 


